
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 2019 
 
Dear Parent or Carer 
 
Adeyfield School is going cashless 
 
I am writing to let you know that the school is moving towards becoming cashless.  Payment 
for trips, events and dinner money etc. will need to be made securely online using WisePay, 
or by cheque.   
 
This move will greatly reduce the risks involved with students carrying cash to and from 
school.  WisePay also provides reassurance for you that monies have successfully been 
allocated against the trip, event or dinner balance intended.  In addition, you have the 
opportunity of viewing your purchases at a time convenient to you.  WisePay can be accessed 
on our school website or on the convenient WisePay app using our organisation code 
14568795. 
 
If you need assistance with setting up an account with WisePay then please contact Student 
Services on the telephone number above or by email using admin@adeyfield.herts.sch.uk to 
be sent your unique username and password. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs L. Corry-Spurr 
Finance Manager 
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